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	Notice is hereby given that the BOARD OF SUPERVISORS of CLARKE COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI, will receive written sealed bids at the Clarke County Purchasing Department until 10:00 o’clock a.m. on Tuesday, February 24, 2020. 

	Bidders interested in participating through our online reverse auction may do so through Central Bidding (www.centralbidding.com).  Bid proposals (no price) will be received until 4:00 o’clock p.m. on Friday, February 14, 2020 through Central Bidding. 

The bid is for the following: 

One or more New 2021 HD Set Back Axle Garbage Truck
Chassis and 20 Yard Rear Loader Garbage Body

	Detailed specifications and instructions to bidders are on file in the Office of the Purchase Clerk, and may be obtained at no charge by contacting the Clarke County Purchase Clerk, Post Office Box 616, Quitman, Mississippi 39355, (601) 776-1011 or email to purchasing@clarkecountyms.gov.  Online bidding specifications can be obtained from Central Bidding (www.centralbidding.com).

	The lowest and best bid received will be accepted, subject to the provisions of Section 31-7-13, Mississippi Code of 1972, annotated as amended, and the Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids received.

	SO ORDERED, this the 23rd day of January, 2020.


						Lorenzo Carter
						President
						Clarke County Board Of Supervisors


TO THE CLARKE COUNTY TRIBUNE:
PUBLISH:  January 30 AND February 6, 2020
*Please furnish one proof of publication.
